
Breakfast Club will reopen on Monday 15th March 2021

Please note the following rules and guidelines:

• All children that attend breakfast club must have registered prior to attending

• Parents and Pupils must enter the school via the footpath by the bus stop and wait at the Key Stage 2 double gates.  

Parents must accompany their child to the Key Stage 2 double gates in the unlikely event the child is not permitted 

access to Breakfast Club.  You must ensure you maintain a 2 metre social distance from other family groups.  

Parents/carers must not enter the school building

• There will be a limited menu due to the shortened session: Toast, Juice or milk, Fruit

• Pupils must remain seated during the Breakfast Club session in their class bubble.  Siblings will only be allowed to 

sit together if they are in the same class/landing bubble.



Timings

8.30am – 8.45am: Kingfishers, Otters and Red Kites.

Entry between 8.30am – 8.35am only

8.45am – 9.00am: Bats, Badgers, Barn Owls and Dragonflies. 

Entry between 8.45am – 8.50am only

9.00am – 9.15am: Foxes, Woodpeckers, Moles, Red Squirrels, Buzzards, Dormice and Tawny Owls 

Entry between 9.00am – 9.05am only

(Pupils with siblings in later sittings may attend the later sitting)


